
 

Hello Hopkinton! 

My name is Bob McGuire and I am a candidate for Parks & Recreation Commissioner. 

My wife, Valerie, and I have lived in Hopkinton since 2000, raising our four children ranging in 
age from 13 to 17 years old.   We have embraced all this wonderful community has to offer and I 
am committed to giving back for the many opportunities it has afforded our children and 
ourselves.     

For the past 15 years, it has been a privilege to donate my time to Hopkinton Youth Soccer, 
Hopkinton Little League, the recreation and travel basketball programs as a coach or assistant 
coach.  In addition to volunteering in the athletic programs, I’ve also volunteered my time as a 
member of the Zoning Advisory Committee (ZAC), Hopkinton 2020 Vision Committee, and the 
Hopkinton Chamber of Commerce, serving as President for two years. 

Last November, I was honored to be appointed to the unexpired Park and Recreation seat, for 
which I am now a candidate.   The last 5 months have provided me an opportunity to learn 
firsthand all that the Park and Recreation Department does and it is impressive.  It’s a great 
organization that truly puts a priority in offering as many programs as possible for not only our 
youth but also for citizens of all ages.  Consider the public outdoor ice rink on the grounds of the 
Middle School this winter.  It had been a vision for many years and was finally realized because 
of the commitment of the members of the Commission.  The rink provided a free outdoor 
opportunity for fun for families and these are the types of offerings that cultivate community and 
healthy choices.  

I am excited to continue to support and further develop the program offerings with Jay Guelfi 
and his team as Park and Recreation Commissioner.   My skill set, my enthusiasm for the town, 
my knowledge of the commission, and my appreciation for the value of physical fitness make me 
an ideal candidate for the position. 

I respectfully ask for your vote.  I’d truly appreciate your support. 

Please vote on Monday, May 18th.   

Bob 

 

 

 


